
INTERNATIONAL 
sCHOo 

Date: 18/10/23 

Dear Parents! 

Namaskar 

Regards, 

JP INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL, GREATER NOIDA 
SESSION 2023-24 

As you are aware that the students ofgrades Nursery to lll are going for trip to 
Kidzania on 19" October 2023, we understand that not all students are 
participating in this adventurous trip due to various reasons. Therefore, this is to 
inform you that tomorrow the school will remain off for the students those who are 

not going to the trip. 

Lernalion 

Circular No: JPIS/23/155 

Ms. Rgbdel (Principal) 
(principal@jpinternational.co. in) 
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